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SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Year C)   Peace Sunday            15th/16th January 2022 

Second Collection Today for Pax Christi 

 

Weekend Masses (15/16 January):   Mass Intention: 

Saturday 12.30pm     Johnnie McManus 

Sunday 10.00am     Peggy Breen & Elaine McGlynn 

 

Weekly School Mass (at Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School, Earlsbury Gardens, B20 3AE: 

Wednesday 9.10am (Sacred Heart Parishioners are welcome to attend this Mass) 

 

Weekend Masses (22/23 January):   Mass Intention: 

Saturday 12.30pm     Still available 

Sunday 10.00am      Vivienne Boylan 

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year C) – Sunday of the Word of God 

Readings: Nehemiah 8:2-6, 8-10; Psalm 18 (19); 1 Cor 12:12-30; Luke 1:1-4; 4:14-21  

 

Links between our Church and School Community 

It is so exciting to have our Sacred Heart School gardening club starting this week. We are sure 

the children will have lots of fun and learn so much about planting and growing. 

If any parishioners have any old gardening tools (trowels, gardening forks, gloves, plastic 

watering cans) that they could donate for the children to use then we would be very grateful. 

Thank you for your generosity. 

(Please let Fr Tim know if you have anything to donate and we can see how best to arrange to 

get them to the school). 

 

Octave of Prayer for Christian Unity begins this Tuesday (18th to 25th January each year. 

Next Sunday is the Sunday of the Word of God  

 

Supporting your parish: Current needs are altar servers for Saturday 12.30pm Mass,   

Cleaners whenever people are free; people to open up and close the church for Mass. 
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